
 

 

Update of members contact details: Mpumalanga 
 
The PSA Provincila Office in Mpumalanga has noted with concern that most of members’ contact details 
are outdated. Members are hereby requested to update their contact details via their local shop stewards, 
or alternatively email the information to the following email addresses at the PSA Provincial Office: 
  
• jabulile.mnisi@psa.co.za  
• sibusiso.nkosi@psa.co.za 
• Sbongile.ngomane@psa.co.za 
• sylvia.watkins@psa.co.za 
• thandiwe.mathabela@psa.co.za 
 
The PSA Provincial Office can also be contacted on (013) 741 7500. Members are reminded that 
complying with COVID-19 protocols is important. They must constantly wear masks, observe social 
distance and washing of hands is of vital importance. 
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